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Rules of  

Fundraiser for the Purchase of Medical Products and Hygiene Items for 

Ukraine Organized by the Polish Chamber of Insurance  

 

§1 

Fundraiser Organizer 

 

1. The fundraiser for the purchase of medical products and hygiene items for Ukraine ("Fundraiser for 

Ukraine") is organized by the Polish Chamber of Insurance. 

2. The fundraiser for Ukraine is not a public collection within the meaning of the Act of 14 March 2014 

on the principles of conducting public collections (consolidated text: Journal of Laws of 2020, item 

1672).  

 

§2 

Purpose of Fundraiser and How It Will Be Carried Out 

 

1. The Polish Chamber of Insurance will use the funds to purchase medical products and hygiene 

articles, in particular: 

- dressing materials (e.g., bandages),  

- transfusion systems (e.g., needles, catheters), 

- injection sets (e.g., deep puncturing, epidural), 

- orthopedic supplies (e.g., crutches, slings, casts), 

- diapers for children and adults, absorbent pads. 

2. The Polish Chamber of Insurance will cover the costs of transporting the purchased medical products 

and hygiene items to Ukraine. 

 

§3 

How Fundraiser is Carried Out  

 

1. Individuals can donate money for the purchase of medical devices and hygiene products through 

the zrzutka.pl website. 

2. Legal persons and organizational units without legal personality can pay funds for the purchase of 

medical products and hygiene articles to the account:  

PKO BP: 06 1020 1026 0000 1102 0511 4808. 
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§ 4  

Fundraiser Period  

 

The fundraiser for Ukraine is organized from March 21, 2022 to June 30, 2022.  

 

§ 5 

Personal Data Protection  

 

The Polish Chamber of Insurance will not process personal data of contributors.  

 

§ 6 

Final Information  

 

1. For information regarding the organization and conduct of the fundraiser for Ukraine and fulfillment 

of the purpose of the fundraiser for Ukraine, please contact the Polish Chamber of Insurance at the 

following email address: ukraina@piu.org.pl. 

2. The Polish Chamber of Insurance will post a report on the Fundraiser for Ukraine and the realization 

of its goal on the PIU website. 

3. These Regulations were adopted by the Board of Directors of the Polish Chamber of Insurance on 

March 18, 2022.  


